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IOAC meetings Action taken report- 2023-24

I. An Induction/orientation programme for the new students was organized on 12"

September 2023.

2. Alumni meeting was convened on 28" October 2023.

3. A lecture series on “Contribution of Indian Scientists in India’s Freedom” on 20"

September 2023.

4. The first three students having the highest attendance in the class were felicitated by the

IQAC and the principal on 12" October 2023.

5. Admission started throdgh the Samarth portal.

6. The format for feedback forms has been changed.

7. A national conference on Recent Advances in Theoretical & Experimental Science was
organized by the Department of Physics on 29-30 September 2023 and another national
seminar was organized on 22" March 2024 on “Quality Enhancement of HEIs in view of
NAAC” by IQAC B.D. Govt. P.G. College, Jaiharikhal.

8. Internet connections, modems, computers, and printers in different departments were
repaired and reinstalled. ‘

9. The PTA meeting was convened on 28" December 2023 and on 315 May 2024.

10. A new add-on course “Nursery Technology and Vegetable Production” was
introduced by the Department of Botany.

11. A twelve-day lecture series on entrepreneurship development programme was
organized in collaboration with Devbhumi Udyamita Yojana between 20" February 2024
and 11" March 2024. ‘

12. Electric wiring, power switchboards and water supply in different departments were
augmented.

13. Five research proposals have been submitted under “Chief Minister Higher Education
Research Encouragement Scheme 2023-24, one research proposal was submitted under
the SERB scheme, and one research proposal has been submitted in collaboration with
USERC Dehradun.

14. Departmental council programmes with unique and innovative themes were organized
in the different departments.

15. The annual sports programme was organized on 19 & 20" February 2024.17.

16. The SWEEP programme and Rovers Rangers camp was organized in the college.

17. An MoU with Vitacrop Technologies PVT. LTD Bengaluru.

18. A request letter to the Directorate of Higher Education, Uttarakhand for the financial
audit of the college was sent.

19. Feedback for the faculty members, students and PTA members was taken for the
session 2023-24.

20. Bylaws (rules and regulations) for the girls’ hostel has been prepared.
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21. Two new water coolers have been installed. OQ%]/\/
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